
                                                                                     
                                                                                       

 
 
 
 

March 25, 2021 
 
SES Parents, 
  
We will be taking the Alabama Comprehensive Assessment Program Summative 
(ACAP Summative) this year for our state testing requirement. This assessment 
will be given during the weeks of April 12-16, 2021 and April 19-23, 2021. 
  
It is very important that your child is at school and on time each day during testing. 
Once a student starts a testing session, they will not be allowed to leave the testing 
room; therefore, there will be no checkouts before 1:30 PM. We cannot disrupt a 
class once testing begins which includes student check outs. If you need to check 
your child out on a testing day, please wait until after 1:30 when testing should be 
complete. Students who are present and on time every day of testing will be 
rewarded the week after testing. 
  
Digital devices are not allowed in the testing environment, including smart 
watches, Fitbits, and cell phones. Please keep all devices at home during the 
testing period. 
  
Our students have worked very hard this year and we feel confident that they will 
see the results of their efforts on their assessments. Please encourage your child to 
do their very best on their assessments and take their time. For more information 
about this assessment, please see the Parent/Family Guide to the ACAP 
Summative that is located on the back of this letter and/or call the school at  
256-234-8631. 
  

 
 

Thank you, 
 
 
Ivy Pike, Principal 
N.H. Stephens Elementary 


